
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/24/2011 1:38:35 PM
To: 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Statement: PG&E PROPOSES 

SMARTMETER™ OPTION

From: Corporate Relations Mailbox 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 01:37 PM 
To: News Release Distribution
Subject: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Statement: PG&E PROPOSES SMARTMETER™ OPTION

Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following statement:

PG&E PROPOSES SMARTMETER™ OPTION

Proposal gives customers “radio-off” choice
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